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Ruth Herrick Ranger Scholarship 

Notes for Applicants
The Ruth Herrick Ranger Scholarship is to enable a Ranger or Ranger in Leadership to attend an event or course which will extend her experiences or horizons. This may be within Guiding or outside, and may be within New Zealand or overseas.

The Scholarship is for $1,000 and is funded by the GirlGuiding New Zealand Foundation. The recipient should participate in the event/course within 12 months of receipt of the Scholarship. Grant recipients are expected to remain in GirlGuiding for a further two years at least.

Who can apply?
Any Ranger or Ranger in Leadership who holds the Peak Award. 

How to apply 
· Complete a Ruth Herrick Ranger Scholarship application form (available from GirlGuiding NZ website). 
· Ensure all sections are completed. Attach any additional information you consider relevant. 
· Ensure the application is endorsed by Regional Hub Co-ordinator and Ranger Leader. 
· Submit by the deadline to: 
Ruth Herrick Scholarship 
C/- Governance Administrator 
GirlGuiding NZ 
PO Box 13 143 
Christchurch 8141 

Or email to or email to foundationenquiries@girlguidingnz.org.nz 

Incomplete applications will be returned to the applicant. 
Late applications will not be considered.

All applicants will be advised of the outcome of their application. Where appropriate, grants will be paid into the recipient’s bank account. 

· If the recipient is attending an overseas Guiding event, she should contact the International Co-ordinator at National Office to make arrangements to attend. She can also contact the International Co-ordinator at National Office if she has not yet identified a suitable event and would like some assistance. 
· The recipient is to write a brief account of her experience and send to National Office within one month of the event/course. This may be published in a GirlGuiding NZ national publication. 



If a grant recipient has to withdraw or cannot attend an event/course, the full grant must be returned to the Foundation immediately so that the money can be reallocated.
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